
BEDFORD COLLEGE 
<UNIVERSITY OF LONOON> 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Registrar 

From: Dr. I.F. Burton 7th June 1978 

Re: Nursing Studies 

Thank you for your draft of the regulations upon 
which you had done a splendid job. I have since then seen 
Miss Blake and she has agreed to the scheme you and I 
framed. 

The next stage is for the Middlesex to make a 
submission to the General Nursing Council, and we are 
busy preparing this now. If the GNC agree to what we 
propose, then the next stage, as I see it, is for me 
to make a formal submission to the Academic Board which 
embraces the whole scheme including consideration of 
resources. 

I will want to discuss this with you in due 
course. 


